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Petko Shtarbanov 
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      Brno, 30 April 2019  

 

 

Dear Petko, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that you have been accepted for entry as a student at the Masaryk University for 

the program Balcan Academy which the Centre for International Cooperation organizes from 1st to 14th 

of July 2019.  

 

Please note that you will be requested to arrive in Brno no later than at noon of 1st of July. Accommodation 

will be provided from 1st of July until 14th of July at Masaryk University halls of residence. Please plan 

your itinerary accordingly. The transcript issued by Masaryk University will be provided no later than by 

mid-August.  

 

Further information regarding the program will be provided soon, but do not hesitate to contact us if you 

have any questions meanwhile. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you here in Brno. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Martin Glogar 

Programme Manager  

glogar@czs.muni.cz 

+420 549 493 076 
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